
Recognition for Excellence in Cyber Security by the Florida

Attorney General’s Office

Our security program was recognized as best in class by the Florida State

Government. Following a successful meeting with the Florida Attorney General’s

Office, the General Counsel of the leading $3B market cap retailer highlighted our

program’s commitment to IT and Cyber Security, and our proactive approach to

data protection.

The Attorney General’s enforcement team acknowledged us as a “good actor” and

expressed strong confidence in our ability to manage sensitive data securely. They

also suggested utilizing our organization as a resource for future enforcement

discussions, reinforcing our leadership in Cyber Security practices and compliance.

This recognition underscores the strength of our security initiatives and our

dedication to maintaining the highest standards in data protection and

governance. Click here for details leading to this event

https://www.linkedin.com/article/edit/6024374301120016384/

